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NEWSFLASH: 

As we go to print, we are pleased to announce that IUFOPRA have 
now aquired a new Laser printer. At the moment we are now producing 
a new format IUFOPRA Journal which should be available to Members 
very shortly 

NEW FACES: 

The Executive Committee are pleased to welcome on board Roy Andersen of 
Denmark, who is our Regional Officer for Denmark and all of Europe. 

Roy is expert in the field of Ufology and the Paranormal. 
He is also the Founder of ANKI INTERNATIONAL, an Organisation which 
specializes in the promotion and publicity of the works of Zecharia 
Sitchin. 

MOBILE PHONE: 

We regret that our Mobile Phone facility will not be available to 
Members or outside sources. This service will be used by The 
Executive Council and Committee Members only. 

ROSWELL UPDATE: 

IUFOPRA has learned that there are two movies on Roswell in production. 
Apart from the movie that is due for screening in 1997, the other is 
titled ftRoswell the Movie". Based on the book "UFO Crash At Roswell"by 
Kevin Randle and Don Schmitt, it stars Martin Sheen and Kyle McLachlan 
(as Major Jesse Marcel) and is due to appear on Premium Cable Television 
in the US later this year. The Executive Producer is Paul Davids and the 
Director is Jeremy Kagan. Also due to be screened in the first week of 
August, is a TV Documentary produced by Central TV which has the renowned 
Ufologist, Timothy Good as Programme Consultant. This should be well worth 
looking out for and watching. 

GENTLE REMINDER: 

{a) The next Committee Meeting will be held at the Skylon Hotel,Drumcondra, 
at 8pm, in the Elland Conference Room,on Monday 26th,Sept,l994. 

{b) Members are asked to notify us immediately if you are changing your 
Address. 
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CONSULTATION FACILITY:-

Commencing from Wednesday, 22nd,June,l994, and every fourth Wednesday 
of the Month thereafter until further notice, a Representative from 
IUFOPRA will be available to anyone wishing to become a Member, or to 
report in confidence, a Ufo or Paranormal Experience,in the Foyer of 
the Skylon Hotel, Drumcondra from 7.30pm - 9.30pm. The IUFOPRA 
Representative will be wearing an ID Badge for recognition. 
Any Person from outside the Dublin Area, who may wish to contact us 
re a UFO Sighting Report or Paranormal Experience, please write to us 
at our Box Number as stated above so that we can arrange to facilitate you. 

DIRECTOR'S COMMENTS: 

I am still inviting Members to submit Articles, comments and suggestions 
for publication in our Monthly Newsletter or Journal. They may be of great 
value to IUFOPRA and yourselves. Maximum Lines allowed in Newsletter, 
25. And Maximum lines allowed in Journal, 60 or 3 pages. 

IUFOPRA HOLIDAYS: 

IUFOPRA will be on Holidays from the first week in July to the second week 
in Sept,94. 
All correspondence to our IUFOPRA Address as usual, to Mr Karl Morris,PRO, 
IUFOPRA, Box No 3070, Whitehall, Dublin,9. On Behalf of my eo Directors 
and Committee Members. We wish all our Members and Overseas and Inter­
national UFO Organisations a happy Summer break and be CAREFULL. 

Patrick Delaney.ACI/Director. 
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